ODKF Announces Grants

The Outrigger Duke
Kahanamoku Foundation has
announced its fiest grant awards for
1996.

0CC member Lee LeGrand has
received an athletic grant from the
Tom “Daddy” Haine Endowment
Fund. Lee is currently participating in
the Association of Volleyball
Professionals beach volleyball two
man tour. In the 1995 season he was
ranked in-the top 50 players out of
125 two man professionals.

Lee says he is one of only two
Hawaii players on the AVP tour, and
the only OCG member.

He is proud to represent the
Club and the ODKE and to especially
receive his award from the Haine .

Endowment Fund. What better way to
represent us than to be playing in
memory of Tom Haine.

Other grants were made to:

Clifton Sunada who will be par-
ticipating in the 1996 Olympics
in Judo. He qualified at the US.

Judo trials in January in

Colorado. He attends the
University of Colorado.

The International Hawaii Canoe
Association for the World
Sprints in Noumea, New
Caledonia in May. Reactivated in
1993, the IHCA has a mission of
sending the best outrigger pad-
dlers from Hawaii to interna-
tional competitions.

Royal Hawaiian Rowing

Challenge to continue
development of the third annual
event scheduled for January
1997. 0CC paddlers and row-
ers have been participating in
this sport which was popular in
Honolulu in the days of King
Kalakaua, The Rowing
Challenge is attracting world
wide attention with teams com-
ing from Japan, Canada and the
U.S. Mainland.

Keiko Price, Mililani High
School swimmer. Keiko set 20
[LH and age group records dur-
ing her high school career and
swims for Aloha Aquatics of
Mililani. She competed in the
Olympic Trials in Indianapolis in
March, but did not qualify.

Lee LeGrand

ODKF Athletic grants are given

every three months. The next
application deadlines are August 15
and November 15. Applications are
available at the OCC Front Desk or by
leaving a note or phone message in
the ODKF mailbox. D



